Date: 06/08/23

To: State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers and Cooperative Members

From: State Procurement Office

Re: Fire Extinguishers and Related Services

The Arizona State Procurement Office is setting up a roundtable discussion about the current and future needs
and requirements of Fire Extinguisher and Related Services throughout the State. We need the input of users of
the contract to ensure the success of the resulting agreement.

Please join us for the scheduled Focus Group Meetings. If you plan on attending please add the meeting link
below to your calendar.

MEETING INFORMATION
Fire Extinguisher Focus Group

Wednesday, June 21 - 10:00am — 12:00pm

Time zone: America/Phoenix

Google Meet joining info

Video call link: https://meet.google.com/frc-nyuc-hyo
Or dial: (US) +1 914-575-2172 PIN: 696 622 822#

More phone numbers: https://tel.meet/frc-nyuc-hyo?pin=6766246025674

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Joshua Knapp, State Procurement Manager at 602-542-0433
or “joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov”.

Thank you,

Joshua Knapp

Statewide Procurement Manager

State Procurement Office - Arizona Department of Administration
602-542-0433

joshua.knapp@azdoa.gov
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